
 October 4th, 2021





Dear Parents and Students,


	I hope that everyone had a great weekend and we are almost to Thanksgiving where you get to enjoy another long weekend with your family! Our new homework assignment will not be due back to class until Friday, October 15th.   


	Again, homework is not a “one size fits all” situation. Please reach out if your student needs modifications. The point is for our students to take time to practice these important developing skills. With that in mind, I simply want them to read, write and practice their math to build upon these skills. 


Here are some other reminders to help keep you organized:


Written homework will consist of writing the vocabulary words five times each.


Complete the math practice. 


Read for at least 15 minutes each night. 





       Have a great week! 


Sincerely,


Mrs. Smith ☺


889-4301 (ext:1702312) 


 janice.smith@hrce.ca











� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://www.jenningsk12.net/WE/peimann/Science/FoodChains/food_chain.jpe" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





           Vocabulary  Unit 2


         1.   energy         6.    chain


          2.   herbivore     7.   migrate


          3.   carnivore      8.   producer


          4.   omnivore      9.  decomposer


          5.    insectivore   10.  consumer


          Bonus Challenge


         *    hibernation     *   estivate 











